
 

Meadowburn Early Years Centre                                          

November/December News  

What’s Happening in Meadowburn? 

 Deferred Entry Applications– This will open online from 28th November for children who’s 4th birthday falls between 

August’22 school start date and end February’23.  The closing date for this will be 31st January’23.  Please speak to staff if 

you have any queries.  

 TAKE HOME TEDDY –  Buttons Bear is loving his adventures with all the children.  This is continuing throughout 

the year.   Please share a photo of his adventure on learning journals.   

     CHRISTMAS – It’s coming up to that exciting time of year again!  Sing- Along on 14th December – Tickets will be 

on sale from 1st December @ £2 each (2 per child initially) mince pies on arrival.  (in school hall)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s News 

I’ve got my dinosaur gloves at home  

It’s not cold anymore  

I’m going on my holiday again  

I walked to nursery today because it’s a 

nice day  

I love yummy meatballs  

I like reading stories at nursery  

I went to the park with mummy  

 

UNCRC Article 12 – Respect the Views of 

the Child  

 

 

 

Stay & Play – This has been going really well and the children 

have enjoyed having an adult at nursery with them.  The diary 

remains within the foyer.  

Maths Packs –  Our MATHS CHAMPION Lesley has put 

together take home packs.  Please speak to Lesley if you are 

interested in accessing these for home.  

Local Community – Katie is now our Community Link 

Champion and she will be developing a notice board with 

information for you.  Please let her know if there is anything 

you would like to share. (board ordered)  

Clothing – We have put all the clothing left in nursery into bags 

in the foyer.  Please have a look or let staff know if you are 

missing any items.  

We are collecting for the local foodbank.  If 

you would like to donate, boxes will be located in the nursery 

foyer.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary –  

 Friday 18th November - Children in Need (wear yellow, polka dots or anything children in need) we will be 

raising funds by chucking a pound in a bucket. 

 Wednesday 30th November – St Andrew’s Day (we will be learning all things Scottish)    

 Wednesday 14th December – Christmas Sing-Along (children who don’t attend on this day will be invited along 

to the afternoon performance) times will be sent through journals asap.  

 Wednesday 21st December – Christmas Party (children who don’t attend will be invited along in the afternoon)   

 Thursday 22nd December – schools close for Christmas holidays  

 Friday 23rd December – Nursery closes for Christmas holidays (we ask that all children are collected by 4pm on 

this day if possible)  

 

 

 


